
       
 
SGBV Field Sub-Working Group – Za’atari 
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UNHCR Meeting Room 2 –  

Meeting Minutes 
 
 

Chair: IRC 
Attendants: UNFPA, UNHCR, UN-women, IRD, OXFAM, Save the Children, NRC, WFP, 
UNICEF, Foundation FPSC, Handicap International.  
 

- 2015 Priorities – Brainstorming discussions: Building on the 2014 ToR, trends in GBV-IMS 
and safety audit findings, the group discussed 2015 working group priorities. These include:  
 
a) Improve access for GBV survivors and others at-risk to multi-sectorial, comprehensive 

services, 
b) Prioritise SGBV mainstreaming across different sectors and functions and enhance advocacy 

efforts including engagements with the government, health and legal actors; 

c) Explore opportunities for men and improved service procedures to prevent and mitigate 

conflict and domestic violence and release psychosocial stress;    

d) Promote long term service sustainability and improved provision of quality and timely ad-hoc 

services by building the capacity of staff, particularly the Syrian refugees in provision of 

psychosocial support, First-Aid, PSE, and minimum protection, SGBV and CP standards. 

Target groups = GBV survivors and others at risk (this include persons with disabilities, women 

and girls who live in isolation, adolescent girls, single women and girls and newly arrived women 

and girls – particularly from urban to camps). 

Approaches = Survivor-centered, Gender and Protection Sensitive, Child Best Interest, AGDM 

(special efforts especially for persons with disabilities), multi-sectorial – coordinated, community-

based.   

Sharing practices, experiences and lessons-learnt = promote best practices through sharing 

knowledge and experience with other Jordan based setting including Azraq and Urban.   

** Additional detailed discussion document attached.  

 

Action Point = use points to further develop 2015 ToR, detailing methodologies, work-plans and 

monitoring tools.  

 

- SGBV Sub-Working Group – Handover discussion / new Za’atari SGBV WG Coordinator 

election: Following IRC’s handover of activities in Za’atari, including SGBV working group 

coordination functions, special emphasis needs to be put in place for the election of a new 

chair. As a transition period it is proposed the SGBV working group will be chaired jointly by a 

new, to be elected, organization, in close support and coordination with the national SGBV 

coordinators. Action point = while discussions and way forwards will be continued at the next 

meeting it is important that agencies interested in taking over the chairing and coordination of 

the Za’atari SGBV-SWG contact Ana Belen Anguita, ANGUITA@unhcr.org , and Fabrizia 

Falcione, FALCIONE@unfpa.org  . Deadline = ASAP.   

 

Next meeting: Thursday January 12, 2015 @ UNHCR meeting room 2, base camp.  

Contact: Elena Del Fabbro, elena.delfabbro@rescue.org (until Thursday 5, January 2015) or Ana 

Belen Anguita, ANGUITA@unhcr.org , Fabrizia Falcione, FALCIONE@unfpa.org .  
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